
 
 Gunlake Quarry Community Consultative 

Committee 
New Community Members 

 
 
 
The Gunlake Quarry at Marulan is seeking 2 new local community members for appointment to 
its Community Consultative Committee (GCCC). 
The committee provides a forum for open dialogue between Gunlake Quarry and 
representatives of the local community, stakeholder groups and local councils on issues directly 
relating to quarry operations. 
Your role as a committee member is voluntary and you will be expected to contribute 
constructively to committee discussions, attend around 4 meetings per year and communicate 
information about the quarry between the committee and the broader community. 
If you would like to apply please contact the Independent Chairperson, Mr Don Elder at 
elder@goulburn.net.au or by writing to PO Box 1377, Goulburn NSW 2580 and ask for a 
nomination form. 
Applications must be lodged by Friday 23rd April 2021.  
 
  


